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21 April 2023
Dear Parent/ Carer,               

NATIONAL EDUCATION UNION (NEU) INDUSTRIAL ACTION 

Further to my previous letters, I can now advise you of the school’s decision in relation to our ability to open on the days of the industrial action (strike action).

On Thursday 27th April 2023 and Tuesday 2nd May 2023, the school will:

· Close for pupils in Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5.
· Be open for all Year 6 pupils.

This decision has been based on a full risk assessment and the information available at this point.

If you have any questions, please direct these to the school office on office@littleheatonce.rochdale.sch.uk.

Please complete the survey on School Spider by 9am on Monday 24th April if your child is in receipt of a free school meal and you would like to collect a packed lunch from the school office between 11am – 12pm on the day of the strike:
Kind regards,


Mrs S Hamer

Headteacher
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